KERALA PUBLIC SCHOOLS ACADEMIC YEAR 2020-21 HOME ASSIGNMENT

CLASS:III

DATE:30.03.2020 to 14.04.2020



	2. Write the number names for the numerals given below:-
	a) 45
	b) 108
	c) 204
	d) 330
	e) 419
	f) 520
	g) 637
	h) 759
	i) 891
	j) 960
	3. Write the missing numerals:-
	i) Number that comes before ii) Number that comes after
	a) 45 a) 61
	b) 100 c) 209 b) 72 c) 109
	d) 431
	e) 780 e) 998
	NOTE: All the above exercises to be done in the Maths notebook.
	Chapter no. 1 Numbers up to 10000 Pages 7 to 10 and Pages 12 to 15 All above exercises to be done in the Maths Text Book
SCIENCE	Ch-2 Keeping Safe
SCILITOL	
	Page no.25-Draw and label the contents of the first-aid box on the blank
	page of the notebook.
	Page no.26-Exercises A and B to be done in the textbook.
	Page no.27 & 28
	Do the exercises in the textbook.
	1. Choose the correct option,
	2. Give one word answers for the following,
	3. Give two examples for each.

|बोल बोल कर लिखें | HINDI 1. हिंदी भाषा की किताब से संज्ञा पाठ पढ़ने कहें | 2. संज्ञा की परिभाषा लिखें। 3. चार - चार संज्ञा शब्द लिखें :-क] व्यक्तियों के नाम ख] वस्तुओं के नाम ग] स्थानों के नाम घ] दिनों के नाम ड.] महीनों के नाम च] त्योहारों के नाम पाठ - तारे 1. तारे कविता बोलकर पढ़ें [तीन बार] 2. पाठ का चित्र बनाकर सुन्दर अक्षरों में कवि के नाम के साथ कविता लिखें | 3. शब्दार्थ पेज न.- 36 से देखकर सुन्दर अक्षरों में लिखें। पाठ- संज्ञा 1. अभ्यास कार्य [पेज न -24, 25] प्र.-1, 3 BOOK में करें। 2. अभ्यास कार्य [पेज न -24, 25] प्र.2, 4 NOTE BOOK में करें। Note: All work to be done in the Hindi note book. **ENGLISH** I. Write the plural of following nouns 1. horse -2. box -3. knife -4. dish -5. deer -6. goat -7. frame -8. bush -9. teacher -10. church -11. chair -12. bakery -13. lorry -14. tax -15. bell -II.Fill in the blanks with the plural of the word given in bracket 1. There were two _____ on the lake at sunset. (boat) 2. I found seven _____ on the table. (egg)3. My _____ came to see me yesterday. (friend) 4. I saw _____ at the school. (bus) 5. I could hear the _____ howling last night. (wolf)

Maya's	New	Backp	ack

Maya was excited to start the new school year. She was excited to see her friends again and to meet her new teacher. She was most excited about using her new backpack. She sat down on the floor with all of her new school supplies and her bright pink backpack. First, Maya put her crayons in the backpack. She would use the crayons to draw pictures for her new teacher, Mrs. Smith. Next, she put her scissors in the backpack. She could use the scissors to cut out hearts for her best friends. Next, Maya put in her new princess pencils. She thought of all the stories she would write with them. Finally, Maya put a bottle of glitter glue in her backpack. It would make everything she made sparkle.

When she had everything put in its place, Maya carefully zipped up the backpack and put it next to the door. She smiled as she thought of what a great year it would be.

I. ANSWER THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS:

l. V	What is	the	first	thing	Maya	put in	her	new	backpack?	
------	---------	-----	-------	-------	------	--------	-----	-----	-----------	--

2. What did Maya put in her backpack right before she put her glitter glue in it?	
3. What did Maya plan to use her scissors for?	
4. What is the name of Maya's new teacher?	
II. Look for antonyms from the passage for the following words:	
1. end X 3. last X	
2. enemies X 4. carelessly X	
III. MAKE SENTENCES:	

- 1. excited –
- 2. crayons –
- 3. pictures –
- 4. bright –

NOTE: All the above exercises to be done in the English notebook.

SOCIAL STUDIES

CH-1: BEYOND THE EARTH

- **1.** Read the chapter
- **2.** Read the chapter and underline the difficult words.
- **3.** Write the difficult words with their meanings in the note book.
- **4.** Do the exercises:- (in the text book)
- A. Choose the correct option
- B. Fill in the blanks
- C. Write True or False
- D. Answer the following questions:
- (q. no. 1,2,3&4 in the note book)

D. Answer the following questions:-

1. What do you mean by the Universe?

Ans: The Universe is the whole of space and all the stars, planets, galaxies and other forms of matter and energy in it.

2. What is Solar System?

Ans: The Solar System consists of the Sun and everything that orbits, or travels around the Sun.

3. Name the planets of our Solar System.

Ans: There are eight planets in our Solar system.

These are:-

- i) mercury
- ii)Venus
- iii) Earth
- iv) Mars
- v) Jupiter
- vi) Saturn
- vii) Uranus
- viii) Neptune
- 4. What is a satellite?

Ans: A satellite is a body that moves around planets or around stars such as the Sun.

- I. Internal exercise (to be done in notebook)
- II. Draw and colour the picture of Solar System. Also mention the names of the Planets.

Extra Questions /Answers (internal):-

1. What are Celestial bodies?

Ans: All the natural bodies located in the sky are called celestial bodies or heavenly bodies. E.g. the Sun, the Moon and the other planets of our Solar System.

2. What is a galaxy?

Ans: A galaxy is a huge collection of gas, dust, and billions of stars and their solar systems. It is held together by gravity.

3. In which galaxy does our Solar System located?

Ans: The galaxy in which our Solar System is located is called the Milky Way galaxy. It is spiral in shape.

4. What are planets?

Ans: Planets are huge celestial bodies that move around the Sun.

5. Which is the smallest and the largest planet in our solar system?

Ans: Mercury is the smallest and Jupiter is the largest planet in our solar system.

6. Which is the closest and the farthest planet in our solar system?

Ans: Mercury is the closest and Neptune is the farthest planet in our solar system.

7. What are constellations?

Ans: Constellations are the group of stars that make an imaginary shape or patterns in the night sky. E.g. Orion(the hunter), Leo (the Lion), Ursa Major (the Great Bear).

Dr. Rachana Nair.
DIRECTOR ACADEMICS